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12 April 2024 
 
 

 
 

REF: OIA-14910 
 
 
Dear  
 
Request made under the Official Information Act 1982 
 
Thank you for your email of 13 March 2024 requesting the following information under the Official 
Information Act 1982 (the Act): 
 

Can you please forward total cost of the recently completed reconstruction of the Tinwald 
Viaduct. Ashburton.  

 
I understand that your query refers to the New Zealand Upgrade Programme State Highway 1 Tinwald 
Corridor Improvements project. While this project is substantially complete, some minor works are still 
outstanding, so the finalised total cost is currently unknown.  
 
I can, however, advise the estimated total cost of this project is approximately $10 million. This 
includes costs associated with the preparation of a business case, pre-implementation, and property 
acquisition. 
 
In line with NZ Transport Agency Waka Kotahi (NZTA) policy, this response will soon be published on 
our website, with personal information removed. 
 
If you would like to discuss this reply with NZTA, please contact Ministerial Services by email to 
official.correspondence@nzta.govt.nz. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

Mark Kinvig 
National Manager Infrastructure Delivery 
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